
Information for the October Open at PGS&L  

 Swimmers are not allowed to be in the leisure pool area. Coaches must make 
sure that NO swimmers from the meet are in the leisure pool area. PVS has been 
advised that swimmers from the meet found in this area will be asked to leave 
the premises.  

 PVS policy says that feet first entry must be used at all times during warm 
up/down. Coaches are asked to stress this for entry into the warm up / warm 
down pool, as it is shallower than the competition pool.  

 Swimmers, coaches and parents must enter the deck through the locker rooms. 
Use of the back steps from the spectator area to the pool deck will only be 
allowed for officials.  

 There will be a DeMatha High School football game on Friday night at the 
complex. All swimmers, parents and coaches will need to park at FedEx field 
parking for the Friday session. Access to the facility is by a walk way that links 
the parking lot to the facility.  

 Coaches will not be allowed on the bulk heads during competition. They will be 
allowed during warm ups.  

 Hospitality will be in a room connected to the deck. Hospitality will be limited due 
to facility restrictions.  

 Meet management is working with the PGS&L staff to lower the water and air 
temperatures. These should be acceptable by the start of the meet.  

 


